WISCONSIN
HISTORICAL
SOCIETY

TO: Local and State Officials

FROM:  Jim Draeger, State Historic Preservation Officer

RE: State and National Register of Historic Places nomination
DATE: July 12, 2017

We are pleased to inform you that the Dr. Adolf and Helga Gundersen
Cottage, 1000 US Highway 14/61, La Crosse, La Crosse County,
Wisconsin will be considered by the Wisconsin Historic Preservation
Review Board for nomination to the Wisconsin State Register of Historic
Places and National Register of Historic Places.

The nomination will be considered at the Wisconsin Historic Preservation
Review Board meeting on August 18, 2017 at the Wisconsin Historical
Society, 816 State Street, Madison, Wisconsin. The enclosed agenda gives
the times of the full board and committee meetings.

Any comments or questions should be directed to Peggy Veregin at
(608) 264-6501.
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